Community Council Minutes
March 25, 2020 2:00 PM Held Via Zoom due to The Covid -19 Quarantine

In Attendance:

Karen Soerensen Teacher

Paul Caldarella Parent

Lisa Jensen Chairperson-Parent

Kyle Bates Principal

Justine Dorton Parent

Pam Smalley Vice-Chairperson-Parent
Attending Not Voting:

Melanie Hall School Board Member
Emily Ensign- Secretary taking minutes
Not in Attendance:

Marcus Voght Teacher

Marci Lemonnier Parent

Welcome: Lisa Jensen

The School Community Council Forms are due Friday. They will be sent out tomorrow for
people to sign.

School Safety:

1. Safe Routes need to be done ASAP. Waiting on being able to login to the site.

2. Safe Routes update will go out in the summer mailer. We will include the new map and
verbiage reminding parents it is their responsibility to teach their student the safe way
to school.

3. Isthere a possibility of a short video about safe routes that we could send to parents
and have students watch during PLUS?

4. We should include crossing guard job info in the summer mailer. This job is under the
supervision of the Provo Police Department.

Trustlands:
1. No new teacher grant requests
2. How to use Trustlands:
a. Based on parent survey we should do the following:

$60,000 Teacher Aides
$20,000 ESL Aides
$40,000 Professional Development
$7,000 Teacher Mini-Grants
$5,000 Student Planners
$25,000 Tech Replacement (Chromebooks and iPads)
$2,000 AVID Materials
$6,000 PBIS (pride store)



Motion: Motion to approve next year’s Trustlands plan as listed by Justine Dorton.
Second: Paul Caldarella

Vote: All in Favor 5 Ayes.

Kyle will write the plan and get it submitted by Friday the 27t" of March 2020.
Need to send information about next year’s election in Summer mailer.

Thank you, Justine Dorton, and Paul Caldarella for serving.

Adjourned until September 2020



